
Better Homes for All 

 

 

 

“Through the Better Homes for All programme we’re continuing to improve housing 

conditions across Telford and Wrekin in the private rental sector. 

“We’re making best use of our existing homes and are working with tenants, 

landlords and partners to raise standards and make our neighbourhoods great 

places to live. 

“We remain committed to tacking rogue landlords across the borough but our 

enforcement policy aims to educate and encourage landlords first before we move to 

enforcement. 

“We introduced our landlord tenant co-ordinator service in 2022 which is supporting 

landlords and tenants – helping them to resolve issues before other council services 

need to get involved.” 

 

 


